
 

 

CENTRAL NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS, INC. 
4415 NE 87th Ave * Portland, OR 97220-4901 

503-823-3156 
 

City of Portland 
Attn: Planning & Sustainability Commission psc@portlandoregon.gov 
1900 SW 4th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97201 
 
 
CC: Susan Anderson, BPS Director Susan.Anderson@PortlandOregon.gov 
Joe Zehnder, Long Range Planning Manager Joe.Zehnder@portlandoregon.gov  
Erik Engstrom, Comp. Plan Project Manager Eric.Engstrom@portlandoregon.gov 
Alison Stoll, Exec. Director Central NE Neighbors, Inc. alisons@cnncoalition.org 
 
Subject: Central Northeast Neighbors, Inc.  Support of our member neighborhoods; Beaumont 
Wilshire, Cully, Hollywood, Rose City Park, Roseway and Sumner efforts to do public outreach 
and develop individual neighborhood association Recommendations for Comprehensive Plan 
Update – Proposed Draft 
 
Honorable Chairman Baugh & Commissioners, 

The Central Northeast Neighbors, Inc. Board of Directors, at our March 4, 2015 board meeting, 
voted to support the individual efforts of our member neighborhoods: Beaumont Wilshire, Cully, 
Hollywood, Rose City Park, Roseway and Sumner in commenting and making recommendations 
to the Comprehensive Plan Update draft. 

Central Northeast Neighbors, Inc. has provided and disseminated information about the 
opportunities for neighbors to participate in giving comments and recommendations for the 
Comprehensive Plan.  We have provided links via our website and e-news.  Our Land Use 
Transportation committee and board has had updates from BPS staff.  Many of our 
neighborhoods have had individual presentations. 

We support our individual neighborhoods in their efforts to bring forward comments and ideas to 
better improve the plan and to continue to build a more livable Portland for the future. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jo Schaefer, President of the Board 


